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12th August, 1931,

Dear Mr. Perrachon,

1 receive. your note of the 1uth instant with
‘enelosures regarding the Counvention Freeboard for the
“HaUSIC.A".

formation I enclose & eopy of our
and from this you will observe that the
prin@lpal-ﬂﬁﬂtg of the difference in our figures is the
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height of the superstructures, for which you have omitted
to make any reduction.
With kind regards,

Je Perracinon, i8q.,
Compagnie suxiliaire de ﬂawigatien,
- B asauma du Coq,
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